DOWNTOWN BOATHOUSE

241 West Broadway

New York, NY 10013

Dear Sirs,

As president of the Downtown Boathouse I would like to express our organization’s support for the HRPG’s proposals for safer passages for human powered boats in the area around and approaching the Statue of Liberty.

The Downtown Boathouse has provided very popular escorted kayak trips to see the Statue of Liberty free to the general public since 1996 with a perfect safety record.  There have been many trips during which weather and traffic conditions required the prudent use of different parts of the passages described in the HRPG’s plan.

The Statue of Liberty is one of our nations most important symbols and many Americans want to see it from water level as the artist intended.  Whatever security provisions are established many will continue to attempt to do so.  I believe the Coast Guard should arrange the security zones to allow people to do this in as safe a manner as reasonably possible.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on this matter.







Sincerely,







Jim Wetteroth







President 

